
 

Dear parents and students: 

During the month of March area school districts 

take spring breaks at different times.  The studio 

Spring Break is March 20-23.  Classes resume on 

Monday, March 27. 

 

Each class is very important now as we prepare for 

the recital and summer performances.  If you need 

a make-up time for missed classes due to spring 

activities, please call the studio at 402-592-4545. 
 

 

Recital Update 
Our annual spring recital date is May 20.  Three 

shows are planned.  All current students will 

perform in one show.  A $30 per family recital fee 

will be due on March 16th.  See attached 

information.  Location update:  Our shows will be 

held at Ralston High School. 
 

 

Omaha Beef Performance 
We are performing during the halftime of the 

Omaha Beef Football Game on Friday, March 31st.  

There will be a required practice for this 

performance on Thursday, March 30
th
 from 7:30-

8:30pm.  Details and ticket information will be sent 

home soon.  Any student who is age 7 and older is 

welcome to attend.   
 

 

Spaghetti Dinner 

Silent Auction 
Saturday, March 11th 

4:30-8:00pm 

Stepper-ette Studios 

Join us for an evening of food, fun and 

excitement!  

Presale tickets are available in the store 

$10.00 for adults  $5.00 for children 

The silent auction features over 200 items 

including gift certificates, family fun 

packages, baton and dance apparel and 

much more! 

Proceeds help raise funds for props, poms 

and other equipment that all Stepper-ettes 

enjoy.  

Mark your calendars.  Invite your friends and 

neighbors for a fun evening! 
 

 
Dates to Remember 
March 11th  Spaghetti Dinner/Silent Auction 

March 13th/14th  Pre-Competition Showcase 

for parents 

March 16th Recital Forms are Due 

March 20-23 Studio Spring Break 

March 30th Omaha Beef Practice at the Studio 

March 31st Omaha Beef Performance  
  (more info to come.  For students 7 and older) 

April 23rd Picture Day  

May 20th Recital at Papillion Lavista High  

May 27th LaVista Parade 
 

Summer performance schedule to be posted soon Spring Session for New Students 
We are offering a special session April 3-May 8th for 

new students who are not currently in Stepper-ette 

classes.  It will be held Monday evenings from 7:00-

7:45pm.  All ages!  Participants will learn all of the 

basics of baton and pom as well as the Stepper-ette 

parade routine.  These students would be welcome 

to participate in the summer parades.  Cost for the 

session is $60 for the first family member and $55 

for the second family member.   
 

 

Congratulations! 
The Stepper-ettes just returned 

home from Walt Disney World in 

Orlando, Florida with first place 

honors in the nighttime parade 

competition.  Members of the 

group marched in the Junior 

Division and were announced 

winners at the final awards 

ceremony. Way to go Stepper-ettes!  
 


